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The Exchange Club Board has a special letter, authored by David Lanagan,  
to those we haven't seen for awhile. RJK 
 

TO OUR SILENT HEROES -THANKS FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
  
Every Wednesday morning ECSL meets to celebrate the gift of service to our community. 
Many attend every week, but there are some "Silent Heroes" in our club that we wish to 
thank. They are the members who, because of time or location challenges, may not be 
with us each week, but they continue their membership month after month, year after 
year. 
  
Why? They know that their contribution is spent supporting worthy causes! They 
realize that their membership funds make a difference in the lives of others. They pay 
their quarterly dues assessment, come when they can, and proudly say, "I'm a member of 
The Exchange Club of Sugar Land, Americas' Premier Service Organization." 
  
If this is you, you're a "Silent Hero" and we appreciate you! At the same time, we miss 
you.  You have much to offer the membership and those we serve.  We look forward to 
seeing you any given Wednesday that you can be physically present, but when you can't 
we're with YOU -  in spirit, and in appreciation!  

Photos by Sue Lockwood 

Students from Cookie Joe’s 
Dancin’ School entertained  
ECSL members with a spec-
tacular “Tribute to America.” Cookie’s business part-

ner Tran explained how 
she and Cookie try to 
instill self-worth and 
values in the children 
they teach. 

Cookie Joe presented checks  
for $1,000 to The Exchange Club 
of Sugar Land, Champion Kids 
Camp, Hope for Three, Child  
Advocates of Fort Bend and the 
Star of Hope at her “God Bless 
Texas” event. 

Photos by Ed Lee  

http://cookiejoedance.com 



Texas Best Music Fest on March 29th with Roger Creager and the 

TBMF Golf Tournament at Sweetwater Country Club March 31st are 

fundraisers for Champions Kids Camp. More info at TexasBMF.com  

 E-mail bill__Kim_Nash@mail.vresp.com or call Bill at 832-449-3743 

to avoid online surcharges. 

Boogie 2014 - M*A*S*H BASH March 29 
6:30 pm at the Stafford Center It promises to be an exciting time!                    

ECSL has a table. Contact Vita Goodell   

vgoodell@fortbendwomenscenter.org 

Telfair Charity of Your Choice Walk 2014                                                                   
Saturday, May 3, 2014, 8:30 AM                                                                                    

Telfair Central Hall, 121 Telfair Central Blvd. 
Sugar Land, TX                                                           

http://charityofyourchoicewalk.com/ 

Relay	For	Life	of	Sugar	Land	April	11,	7:00	PM												

Constellation	Field,	1	Stadium	Drive,	Sugar	Land	TX																																	

Contact	:	Doug	Earle	dougesltx@gmail.com	

THERE’S NO EXCUSE FOR CHILD ABUSE 
 Attend the Light of Hope Ceremony  

Sugar Land Town Square Plaza 
Friday, April 4, 2014, 6pm - 7pm 

The 96th National Convention of The National Exchange Club 

will be held Wednesday, July 9, through Saturday, July 12, 2014, in New 

Orleans, Louisiana. All convention sessions and meal events will take 

place at The Sheraton New Orleans Hotel unless specifically noted other-

wise. Make plans to join us this summer! www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

Exchange Club of Rosenberg Car Wash Fundraiser - Friday, April 11, 2014 - 10:00AM-2:00PM - 
Texana West Campus - 4706 Airport Ave, Rosenberg 

 

ESCAPE Celebrity Serve Dinner @ Tony's -April 13, 2014. This year's theme: Emerald City 
 

Crime Prevention Luncheon - Thursday, April 17, 2014 at Quail Valley Golf Course,                       
2880 La Quinta Dr., Missouri City 

 

TX/LA/GC District Convention, June 6-8, 2014 South Shore Harbor Resort, League City, TX  

Join us May 3, 2014 for the Cinderella Ball 

Our Gala for the Children 

At Sugar Land Marriott Town Square 

www. cafb.org 


